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Regional Qld residents must have equity with Brisbane residents. It is totally unacceptable that off peak rates for 

charging evs is not same as Brisbane. An EV owner should have access to cheap ev off peak charging without 

paying more in peak periods for general electricity use. Also it is not acceptable to have control of ev charging 

times wihout consent of property owner.  

 

Regional consumers deserve same rates as Brisbane consumers! Stop treating us as second class consumers!! 


